
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                                      October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You are invited to attend an information sharing session with Miss Jones on 2nd November at 9.10am this 

session will last approximately 30-40 minutes. During this session you will find out information regarding The 

Graduated Approach to Special Education Needs that we use as a school. You will have an opportunity to ask 

any questions. Just pop along after dropping your children at their class.  

 

 

The ASD (Autism Spectrum Diagnosis) Team will be in school on Tuesday 22nd November at 9.30am until 

11.30am.  

 

Please feel free to come along and gain more information regarding Autism this will be a relaxed group 

session where you are free to ask questions. This session lasts approximately 2 hours but feel free to pop in 

for as long as you can.  

 

Come along, have a cuppa and feel supported.  

 

Previously when we have run these sessions parents have reported that they found it very useful and 

supportive. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M. Ikuta 

Nursery Teacher and Parental Engagement Lead 

 

Miss A Jones 

SENDCo and Assistant Head Teacher 
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